
Postponement  of  the  next  global
Journal  of  Private  International
Law Conference
The 9th Journal of Private International Law Conference was due to be hosted by
the Singapore Management University in 2021. Due to the ongoing pandemic, the
Editors of the Journal (Professor Jonathan Harris QC of King’s College, London
and  Professor  Paul  Beaumont  FRSE  of  the  University  of  Stirling)  and  the
conference  organiser  (Associate  Professor  Adeline  Chong,  Singapore
Management  University)  have  decided  to  postpone  the  conference  to  2022
(tentatively June 2022). We will announce further details in due course.
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